
 

Please join our coffee morning and informative 

workshop open to all parents and carers of children at 

Holy Family Catholic Primary School! 

The workshop will be delivered by experienced members of the Slough Mental 
Health Support Team who work closely with Holy Family Catholic Primary School. 
We will explore:  

o An understanding of what anxiety is and how it may look in children 

o Increased confidence to talk to children about their difficulties 

o An understanding of what CBT for anxiety in children looks like and why 
parents are well placed to deliver this to their children 

o An understanding of what you can do to best support your child 

Date, time and location: Wednesday 2nd April 2025 at 9am to 
10am at Holy Family Catholic Primary School. Tea/coffee and 
biscuits will be provided.  


